
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Kilbride Presbyterian Church 

News 

Sun 27th Oct & 3rd Nov 2024 

Preaching 27th Oct: Rev Gareth McFadden 

1 John 2: 15-27 John’s Letters 
 

Preaching 3rd Nov: Ben Day 

Family Service - Light from God 

Psalm 119: 129-136, Luke 10: 25-37 

 

 

Next at Kilbride…………… 
 

Prayer Meeting in Prayer Room: 10.00am 

Preaching 10th Nov: Rev. Gareth McFadden 

10th Nov: Communion / Remembrance Day 

1 John 2: 28, 3: 10 John’s Letters 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Breakfast 
 

Saturday 2nd November at 9.00am 

In the Minor Hall. Please come along and enjoy the fellowship and 

have your breakfast made for you. 

Tea / Coffee 

 
Please join us in the Halls after the service for a cuppa and a chat.  

               

UCB Word For Today 

Bible Notes are available in the vestibule. 

Monetary donations would be very welcome. 

Many thanks. Christine Cromie 

Blythswood Shoeboxes 

Some Blythswood Shoebox leaflets and empty, but already 

covered shoeboxes are available in the vestibule. These items are 

also available from the Blythswood shop. 

Filled shoeboxes may be returned directly to Blythswood, 

Templepatrick Road, Ballyclare (beside Ballyclare Milestone petrol 

station) or returned to Church by Sunday 10th November 2024 

please. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If you prefer to sign-up manually, please record your name and 
email address on the Sign-up Sheet sitting on the vestibule table or 

simply contact the Church Office for details. 

Foodbank Response 

We have just had some advance information from Graeme at 

Newtownabbey Foodbank saying that contributions from Kilbride 

Presbyterian Church weighed in at a total of 153.95 Kg 

That is a fantastic contribution. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PRAYER 
 

A time for prayer, before our Sunday service. Please join us in the 
Prayer Room from 10.00am until 10.30am. 

 
Prayer Ministry is available at the front of the Church today at the 
end of the service. You can also speak to a member of our prayer 
team at any time or contact us at: 
kilbridetogetherinprayer@gmail.com to receive prayer or to pass on 
a request for others. All requests are dealt with confidentially. 
 
Our Zoom prayer time continues on Wednesday evening at 
7.30pm for 45 minutes. All KPC members are so welcome to join in, 
even if you can only be there for part of the time. 

We continue to broadcast our YouTube services for those unable 
to attend in person. Please continue to keep in touch with each 

other. If you are a leader responsible for a group of people in our 
church, we encourage you to make contact to ensure people are 
doing ok. James Tosh and Gareth are making contact too, but we 

can only do so much in our days, and it will take time for us to 
connect with everyone. Let’s do it as a team effort. 

mailto:kilbridetogetherinprayer@gmail.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Members, Gareth McFadden and James Tosh want to provide 

prompt and diligent pastoral care to our members who fall into 

times of illness or medical treatment. We want to remind you that it 

is no longer the normal pattern that the Hospitals (either directly or 

through chaplaincy) inform church ministers of our members being 

admitted. Therefore, we ask that family members ensure we are 

phoned directly so we know of your need of pastoral care. 

Office Holidays 

The Church Office will be closed Tuesday 29th October to Thursday 

31st October inclusive, reopening on Tuesday 5th November. Please 

ensure all your printing needs are met with these dates in mind. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ATTENTION 
 

ALL ORGANISATIONS & CHURCH MEMBERS 

The Church is facing huge increases in energy costs. We are now 
in the season when we will be using more heating & lighting during 
use of the Halls etc so could we all please ensure that when leaving 
the Church and/or Church Halls that all lighting and heating has 
been switched off and that all doors are locked. 
 
It will make for good practice if all Leaders etc could sweep the 
buildings that they have been using to ensure all is switched off - 
especially in toilet areas and store areas. 
 

Thank you for your support in helping to eliminate these 
unnecessary energy costs. 

Men’s Bible Study 

The Men’s Bible Study has now recommenced and is now on the 

last Monday of the month (unless otherwise specified). 

Arrive at 8:15pm for coffee/tea then the Study starts at 8:30pm. 

All men are very welcome and there is no pressure to take part so 

just come along to enjoy the study & the fellowship.  

This year we are studying lessons from the early Church as found 

in the book of Acts.  

28th October: Henry Montgomery - “How can men keep fresh in the 

word of God with busy lives” 

25th November: Stephen Simpson - “How to keep your prayer life 

sharp” 

16th December: Gareth McFadden -“What does fellowship look like”  

For any more details speak to Lowry or Uel. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please send announcements for the Kilbride News Sheet to the 

Church Office no later than 10:00am on Wednesdays. Anything 

received after 10:00am will not be included until the following week. 

Please state the number of weeks for which the announcement is 

to be included. Please use the following email address: 

churchoffice@kilbridepresbyterian.org 

Church Giving Envelopes 
 

Church Giving Envelopes are available in the vestibule and from 
the Church Office. Please take what envelopes you need for 

yourself but also feel free to take some for your relatives, 
neighbours, etc who may be unable to attend Church but still wish 

to contribute. 

mailto:churchoffice@kilbridepresbyterian.org


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity Number: NIC 104986 

 

 

 

Minister: Rev. Gareth McFadden (079 7279 7369) 

Email: gmcfadden@presbyterianireland.org 

 

Seniors Lunch Club 

The Seniors Lunch Club will be returning on the 

Thursday 31st October in the Minor Hall 

1.00pm start - all welcome 


